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After reading the plan of the Mt Hood wild and scenic rivers plan I do have some concerns about the plan. My

main concern is about the possibility of limiting the use of these water ways to domestic stock like horses and

cows that may be in the areas under consideration. ( have seen some free range hoses and cows in the areas

under consideration and there are people who depend on the grazing of live stock on areas near the proposed

projects and their concerns need lo be addressed. I ride my horses in the areas under consideration and know I

need to cross the proposed water ways and need to water my stock when using the areas under consideration. I

hope these concerns will be addressed and not limit the uses of these areas now to the land owners that also

border these areas.


